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ATTENTION 
 

BILLING PROCESS CHANGE 
 

Glenville State University no longer issues or mails paper bills. These changes were in response to 
increasing demands for a safe and convenient way to receive bills, as well as an effort to save paper and 
the environment at the same time.  

Students are notified via their University-issued email that a new bill is available.  Current account activity 
can be viewed at any time by logging into your EdNet account. Students are responsible for monitoring 
their account for changes that may occur from updates in course load, residence option, meal plan option, 
financial aid, or assessed late fees. 


